
Long-Term Firm Transmission Service
New Business Practice Effective March 1, 2001

Due to growing transmission system usage and the increasing complexity of accurately
determining transmission capacity availability, TVA now requires System Impact Studies be
performed for all requests for Long-Term Firm transmission service submitted on OASIS.  In
order to be responsive to customer needs, TVA recommends that your requests be submitted
as early as possible so that they may be processed to completion before the start date.


